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    Monday Memo  
 

 

“SERVING THE LORD”:  Our Diocesan Ministry Campaign is in full swing as we begin our fall 
season.  I want to thank all those who have already given to my annual ministry campaign 
this year, and I ask others to also be generous in responding to our diocesan needs.  Your 
donation assists me in making sure the needs of families, parishes and clergy are met in our 
diocesan family.  We reach out in service in the name of Jesus and we make Him present 
through our generosity and concern for others.  I ask parishes to please remind your 
parishioners of our annual campaign and seek their support.  Information is available at the 
Pastoral Centre and donations can be make in person at the Center, through your parish or 
on-line at www.dotb.ca.  Thank You.   
Bishop Fred Colli   
 
 

Unlocked Thunder Bay: If you are searching for inspiration and encouragement, this event is 
for you!  Hosted by the Divine Renovation Ministry and St. Agnes Parish. Parishioners 
throughout our Diocese are invited to an engaging event about Parish renewal. Saturday 
September 16, 2023, 8:00am to 4:00pm. Register through this quick and easy link. 
https:/brushfire.com/divinerenovationcanada/drunlockedthunderbay/555474  
Special Room Rates available through the registration site. Exploring Keys to Unlocking Your 
Parish – The Power of the Holy Spirit – The Primary of Evangelization – The Best of Parish 
Leadership 
 

4 Seasons Gift Shop: Open Monday – Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm (Closed 12:30 – 1:00pm for 

lunch).  Open Saturdays from 8:30am – 1:00pm 

 

http://www.dotb.ca/

